
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are delighted that all of our children are now back in school. This 
term, our focus has been on settling them back into routines.  
 
Our children have been undergoing short assessment tasks to see what 
gaps they have in their learning - due to so many of them being out of 
school for such a long period of time.  
 
If your child has been offered additional tuition - before or after school - 
please accept the invitation so that we can help your child get back on 
track. 
 
We will continue wearing masks on our school site until further notice; 
thank you for your support with this. 
 
Have a lovely Easter break. See you all back in school on Monday 19th 
April. 
 
Mrs Wheatley 
Headteacher  

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
It has been lovely to welcome all the children back into school and see 
lots of new faces among them.  
 
As you will all be aware, we have gone live with our cashless payment 
system WisePay for school lunches and we have our new Easter menu 
starting after the Easter holidays. 
 
We still have a lot of parents/carers who have not used WisePay yet but 
after the Easter holidays this will be your only access for ordering 
lunches in school.  
 
All orders must be submitted by 12pm on Thursday every week or 
you can order for the whole term – This includes children entitled 
to Free School Meals. 
 
Please order with your child, we are having a lot of children at lunch time 
wanting to change their menu because they do not like what has been 
ordered for them by school.  We want your child to enjoy their lunch time 
experience. 
 
If you need a new password or any help with WisePay, please call or 
visit the school office, we will do our best to help with any queries.  
 
Don’t forget your order for starting back after Easter needs to be 
submitted by Wednesday 31st March at 12pm. 
 
Thank you for your help with this.  
 
Happy Easter 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Chef 

 

 
 
 
Wednesday 31st March  

 
Last Day of Term 4 

 
Monday 19th April  

 
First Day of Term 5 

 
Monday 3rd May 

 
Bank Holiday  

 
 
18th May – 23rd May 

 
Mental Health 
Awareness Week 

 
Wednesday 26th May 

 
Class Photos 

 
Friday 28th May  

 
Last Day of Term 5 

 
Monday 7th June 

 
First Day of Term 6 

 
Wednesday 21st July 

 
Last Day of Term 6 

 
Thursday 22nd July 

 
Staff Training Day 

 
Monday 6th September  

 
First Day of Term 1 

 
Thursday 21st October 

 
Last Day of Term 1 

 
Friday 22nd October 

 
Staff Training Day 

 
Monday 1st November 

 
First Day of Term 2 

 

Term dates for 2021/2022 & 2022/2023 are 
available on our school website. 
 

 

                              
 
 
Well done everyone! 
 

This year we raised £493.38 for 

Comic Relief.   

       

 
 

 
                                

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Bishop King Church of England  
Primary School 

 

 

 

 Dream big. Love God. Live well. 

                                             
 

If any adult has concerns about the 
welfare of any child, they have a 
responsibility to contact -                        
The Children’s Customer Service 
Centre: 01522 782111  
Further advice can be obtained from 
Mrs Henry: 01522 880094. 

Welfare Concerns 

Diary Dates 

Newsletter March 2021 

Message from Chef 

Red Nose Day 2021 

Message from Mrs Wheatley 



 
 

                              
 
 
Thank you to the overwhelming majority of parents 
who are complying with the guidance around the 
beginning and end of the school day. 
 
Please ensure you wear a mask when you are on 
the school grounds and maintain social distancing. 
 
All children must be accompanied to and from 
school every day. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                       Bishop King CE Primary School     @BishopKingCoE 

Drop off and Collection 


